
NOTICE 

A Parent-teacher meeting intended for the students of Semester-III and 

Semester- V will be held on 21st December, 2022. The parents are earnestly 

requested to attend the meeting at the department of Chemistry, City College 

as per schedule below: 

(i) Session 1: 12 noon – 1 p.m.    

Meeting with parents (for Sem V) 

 

(ii) Session 2: 1 p.m. – 2 p.m.  

Meeting with parents (for Sem III) 

 

 

 

Date: 16.12.2022                            Head of the Department 

                Department of Chemistry 

                                                                                                           City College  


